
John Busch & Karen Hellman 

“Materials Design Laboratory (MDL) Overview” 

Thursday, October 8, 2015 – 3:30 p.m.  
Bldg. 241, Conf. Rm. D-172 
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The Materials Design Laboratory (MDL) will be a 
105,000 to 115,000SF laboratory and office building to 
be built to the east of the Energy Sciences Building 
(Building 241). The facility will provide modern 
laboratories for researchers from PSE. The Open Mic 
talk on October 8 will provide an overview of the 
project 

 
 
 

Light refreshments will be served 15 minutes before talk. 
 

 

Program Manager, FMS & Associate Division Director, FMS 
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